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SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY 

Active registered parishioners should contact the 
Pastor at least six months in advance of the date. 
 

BAPTISM 

Please email the  office. 
 

LAST SACRAMENTS AND SICK CALLS 

Please contact the office.  In an emergency    
requiring Extreme Unction or Viaticum please 
call 267-6123. 

MASS SCHEDULE 
 

Sunday              8:00 am (Low Mass) 
            10:00 am (Missa Cantata) 

Mon, Tues & Thurs   7:00 am 
Wed & Fri  6:00 pm 
Saturday   9:00 am 
Holy Days  Check Bulletin 
 

SACRAMENT OF PENANCE (Confession) 

Friday   5:30 pm 
Saturday   8:30 am 
Sunday   7:30 & 9:30 am 
 

Any time by appointment. 



Image:  William Adolphe Bouguereau (1825-1905) 
Pieta 
 
SUMMARY OF UPCOMING EVENTS 
9/13-16      Morning Star Camp 
9/20           Handmaids of St. Joseph 
10/6           High School Theology 
10/6           Sodality 
10/6           First Friday 
10/7           First Saturday 
 
THE ST. MONICA PRAYER GROUP  
The St. Monica Prayer group was formed for mothers 
whose children have left the faith or are in danger of 
leaving the faith. Members support each other by praying 
specific prayers daily to St. Monica and St. Augustine for 
everyone's intentions. Membership is open to anyone; we 
always need more prayer warriors. There are no meetings. 
To join or to request more information, please email 
Missy at hamelmc@protonmail.com. 
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 MASS INTENTIONS  

FOR THE WEEK 

Please join your fellow parishioners for  
coffee and donuts after the 8:00 AM Mass on the first 

Sunday of the month, or after the 10:00 AM  Mass on the 
first and third Sundays of the month.  This is also the 

time to visit our small lending library of good  
Catholic books and media.  This is located on the first 

floor of the school building (Classroom #5). 
 

Blessing of religious objects takes place after Mass on 
the third Sunday of every month. Please leave your  

objects on the designated table in the school basement. 

Sunday 
Sept. 10 

8:00 AM 
10:00 AM 

Fifteenth Sunday after Pentecost 
 
Donald Cuney 
Pro Populo 

Monday 
Sept. 11 

 
7:00 AM 

Feria 
 
 
Kelsey Crow 

Tuesday  
Sept. 12 

 
7:00 AM 

The Most Holy Name of Mary 
 
 
Adele Johns + 

Wednesday 
Sept. 13 
 

6:00 PM 

Feria 
 
 
Andrea Macsay 

Thursday 
Sept. 14 

   
7:00 AM 

The Exaltation of the Holy Cross 
 
 
Stella Irene Shininger + 

Friday 
Sept. 15 
 

6:00 PM 

Seven Sorrows of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
 
 
Theo John Schmidt 

Saturday 
Sept. 16 
 

9:00 AM 

St. Cornelius, Pope and St. Cyprian, Bishop, 
Martyrs 
 
Sacred Heart Parish 

Sunday 
Sept. 17 

8:00 AM 
10:00 AM 

Sixteenth Sunday after Pentecost 
 
Ulus & Rose Cantrell + 
Pro Populo 

mailto:hamelmc@protonmail.com


 

WELCOME SISTERS, SLAVES OF THE 
IMMACULATE HEART OF MARY! 

 

This week, our Parish is pleased to welcome Sr. Mary 
Clair, Sr. Gabriel Marie, and Sr. Maria Faustina from the 
St. Benedict Center in Still River, MA. They will be 
running our Morningstar Girls Camp at Pokagon State 
Park from Wednesday through Saturday.  
 
The Sisters will also have a table set up in the basement 
of the school building after both Masses next Sunday, 
September 17.  Please stop by and say hello! 

 
 

 

PARISH PICNIC 
 

Thanks to all who worked to make the parish picnic a 
great success.  Over 300 parishioners took part in this 
year’s picnic.  I was edified by your generosity and 
friendliness in this important task of community 
building.  A special thanks is in order to all the 

volunteers that worked behind the scene facilitating this 
new way of hosting the picnic.  New supplies had to be 
acquired, food had to be prepared beforehand, table 
preparation and transfer of material had be done 
immediately after the 8 o’clock—I know the effort that 
goes into these functions, and I know that I would never 
be able to coordinate or make it as successful as you 
have done.  Thank you to all the volunteers! 

     — Fr. Savoie  
 

HIGH SCHOOL THEOLOGY 
 

Fr. Savoie’s Theology class will be held every Friday at 
3pm starting on October 6.  The subject matter for this 
fall class will be an introduction to Sacramental Theology 
and an examination of the Roman Rite Liturgy presented 
in a systematic style.  Though it is primarily for high 
school age students, young adults & others are welcome 
to audit the class.  This class will not be accessible to 
children since the subject matter will be taught at a 
college level.  Interested parents can contact Keetje 
Terzo at kterzo@hotmail.com for more information and 
to be added to the contact list. 
 

CHURCH LIBRARY 
 

Our parish is blessed to have an abundance of Catholic 
books available for parishioners in our library located on 
the first floor of the school building. We have many 
classics as well as fiction, stories of the saints, DVDs, 
and audio books for adults and children. Currently we 
are not accepting donations.  Parents are asked to stay 
with children ages 10 and under while they are in the 
library. 

Fifteenth Sunday after Pentecost 

Online Giving is Here 
 

Sacred Heart is excited to announce the launch of a 
new and easy way to give.  Using our new e-giving 
platform, Vanco, you have a secure and user-friendly 
way to make your Sunday, Holy Day and Special offer-
ings.  We are confident giving will be more convenient 
for you.  It will take us some time to fine tune the sys-
tem after we can see the volume of interactions, more-
over, different donation opportunities are planned for 
the future; vestments, sacristy supplies, etc.   thank you 
in advance for your patience while we continue to 
make improvements at our parish.  
 
Whether you choose to give online or in person, your 
support is vital to the success of Sacred Heart.  We are 
very grateful for your generosity and commitment. 
         — Fr. Savoie 

__________________________ 
 

To start the process, simply go to our home page at  
SacredHeartFW.org and click:  

 
 

Or use this QR code: 

 

If you have questions, please feel free to contact  
Brian Eichman at: office@SacredHeartFW.org 

 


